
Notice to Tenants 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of upcoming enhancements 

to the security measures within our property. These improvements aim to provide a safer living 

environment for all residents. 

Starting from [Insert Start Date], we will be implementing the following security enhancements: 

• Installation of new surveillance cameras in common areas 

• Upgrading the entry access system to secure key fob access 

• Increased lighting in parking areas and walkways 

• Regular patrols by security personnel during night hours 

Please be assured that all enhancements will be conducted with minimal disruption to your daily 

activities. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this time. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our management 

office at [Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email Address]. 

Thank you for your continued residency. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


